From: DA Admin Mailbox

Sent: Thursday, 13 October 2022 2:54 PM

To: DA Admin Mailbox

Subject: FW: Comment on application DA2022/1474

From: PlanningAlerts

Sent: Saturday, 8 October 2022 5:02 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox <Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Comment on application DA2022/1474

For the attention of the General Manager / Planning
Manager / Planning Department

Application DA2022/1474
Address 12 Gladys Avenue Frenchs Forest NSW 2086
_— Demolition works, subdivision of two (2) Lots into four (4) Lots with associated driveway and
Description . .
construction of four (4) dwelling houses.
N
ame of Deb
commenter
Address of Naree Rd Frenchs Forest
commenter

email of I
commenter
Comment

The comments passed by Alice Magniac are very reasonable.

Existing homes should not be impacted by new developments. There will always be numerous design options for a
new built home.

Consideration for existing neighbours is how good communities work.

Northern Beaches Council should give serious consideration when assessing planning applications.

Privacy and amenity are every resident's right.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia Foundation for the public
good. View this application on PlanningAlerts






